
October 9th, 1923

His Worship the Mayor of Montreal, 
City Hall,
Mpntreal.

Dear Mr. Mayor:-
Now that the visit of the Right 

Honourable David Lloyd George has come to a 
satisfactory conclusion and our distinguished 
visitor has left, may I make so bold as to offer 
you toy sincere congratulations upon the excellence 
of the police arrangements which were made for 
his comfort and protection.

I am quite sure that Mr. Lloyd 
George will carry away very pleasant recollections 
of the nivic organisation of the City of Montreal.

Yours faithfully.


